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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Your child has been identified by their maths teacher as someone who has the opportunity to achieve a grade 
8 or 9 in the summer.  
 
We would like to invite your child to attend a session every Wednesday, 3-4pm in M4.03 with Ms. Broadbent.  
 
The focus of these sessions will be looking at topics that often appear in the second half of an exam paper 
which could make a significant impact on their raw score in the summer. The style of the sessions will feel 
more like a standard lesson than the current enrichment sessions where students complete a past paper. 
 
We feel that the sessions can offer a significant confidence boost on the more challenging concepts that 
appear on Higher tier.  
 
We would strongly encourage your child's attendance at these sessions and appreciate your continued 
support.  
 
 
Kind regards  
 
Mr E Satur  
Mathematics Curriculum Area Leader 


